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April 6, 1977

Dr. Addison Ault
Department of Chemistry
Cornell College

Mount Vernon., Iowa 52314

Dear Addison:

Thanks for your letter, and my apologies for being so dif-
ficult to contact by phone. This qiarter is a particularly
busy one for me with some twenty-two contact hours. I did
attempt to return your calls but was unable to get an answer.

I have been in touch with Ida Wallace at the Independent
Colleges Office in Washington. She is pleased that MACTLAC
is considering action on this matter and has promised to
send me her most recent information. As soon as I receive
it I will attempt to draw up a statement, which I will send
to you and the others to which copies of this letter are
being sent. Ida feels that a response from MACTLAC could
have a significant effect upon the outcome of NSF alloca--
tions for URP, CAUSE, ISEP and other programs.

You will be hearing from me shortly.

Sincerely,

Richard J. Cook
Assistant Professor
cc: Dr. Michael Collins .~ Department of Chemistry
Viterbo College :

Dr. Marvin Dixon
William Jewel College

Dr. William Martin
Lake Forest College

Sister Mary Thompson
College of Saint Catberinc
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